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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 PRE-TOWN MEETING MONDAY, April 28, 2016 

MEETING MINUTES 

GLADYS L. HURRELL REHOBOTH SENIOR CENTER 

 

Present:   Frederick “Skip Vadnais, Chairman; Gerald Schwall, Vice Chairman; Susan Pimental, 

Clerk; Dave Perry, Member 

 

Also Present:  Helen Dennen, Interim Town Administrator 

 

Call to Order at 7:00PM 

Vice Chairman Schwall introduced Mike Deignan, Chair of the Finance Committee. 

M. Deignan presented a Powerpoint presentation on the Town’s FY2017 Budget and the Special 

Town Meeting and Annual Town Meeting articles and funding sources. 

 

The presentation video will be made available on the Town Website.  

 

 Steve Noons discussed land owned by Noon’s Family and changing it to business zoned 

to use as retirement for his mom. The land is located on Mason Street with frontage on 

Rt. 6.  Planning Board held Public Hearing on Zoning change. 

 S. Pimental discussed holding on the Municipal Complex until people had enough time to 

understand the project.  Complex will allow for all departments in one building. 

Moderator stated article will not be tabled but rather article will be deferred until later 

date.  We will need to talk about it a public session. 

 

 ADJOURNMENT: Selectmen Schwall made a motion to adjourn the pre-town meeting, 

Second by Selectmen Pimental. All Vote 4-0  

 
____________________________ 
Frederick E. Vadnais, Jr., Chairman 

 

_________________________________ 

Gerald V. Schwall, Chairman 

 

________________________________ 

Susan M. Pimental, Clerk 

 

_________________________________ 

David A. Perry, Jr., Member 

___________________________ 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kelly Hathaway 

Interim Assistant Town Administrator                     Approved 6/6/16 


